
Now that Covid is ending, it's time to return to normalcy and that includes the multifamily residential marketplace.  The economy is 
experiencing a shortage of workers and employers are eager to hire.  It's time for Oregon to stop encouraging it's residents to hide 
behind the law in order to skip paying their rent.  It's time for Oregon's citizens to get back to work; and to support themselves and 
pay their bills. 
Thank you.


